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Re: congregate living facility at 14011 Archwood St. 
 
Dear Marianne King, 
 
This is to be considered official Greater Valley Glen Council (GVGC) 
correspondence pertaining to the proposed expansion of the congregate 
living facility at 14011 Archwood St. 
 
On 2/4/19 the GVGC board convened a special board meeting to address 
this matter. At this time, the Board voted to NOT SUPPORT the expansion 
of the facility from 6-beds to 12-beds.  
 
Im hopeful you take the GVGC’s position into consideration when making 
your decision. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Sloan Myrick, President 
Greater Valley Glen Council 
 


